
CENTRAL TENDERS BOARD 

EXTENSION NOTICE 

 
Consultancy Services for a Diagnostic Assessment and Optimization of the 

Integrated Human Resource Information System (IHRIS) in the Public 

Service, for the Ministry of Finance, Government of the Republic of Trinidad 

and Tobago (GoRTT) 

 

 

Prospective consultants are advised that the closing date for the receipt of proposals for the above 

mentioned project has been extended from Thursday 03rd September, 2020 to 1:00 p.m. (local 

time) on Thursday 17th, September 2020.  
 

Consultants are reminded that the dimensions of the slot in the Tenders Box are 37.5 cm x 5.5 cm. 

 

Late proposals will not be considered under any circumstances. 

 

 

 

         Angela Dwarika-Lochan 

         Chairman 

         Central Tenders Board 

 

 

 

 

CTB: 16/3/329  

September 01, 2020 

 


